
REPORT: STEERING COMMITTEE 2022-02-08

Submitted for: Thursday February 17th, 2022

The Steering Committee of the Students’ Society of McGill University (SSMU) convened at 14:00, Tuesday February
8th, 2022 by teleconference.

Attendance
Present: Speaker Ashkir, Parliamentarian Kaur, Councilor Javed, Councilor Coussa, Councilor Infeld

Regrets:
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Tel: (514) 398-6800 | Fax: (514) 398-7490 | speaker@ssmu.ca
3600 McTavish St., Suite 1200, Montréal, QC, H3A 0G3
Located on Haudenosaunee and Anishinaabe, traditional territories

Reminders
We kindly ask Councillors to keep the following points in mind:

● Please read, understand, and consult the documents submitted for each meeting of the
Legislative Council. They are made available to Councillors Friday morning and posted
publicly on the Monday before Legislative Council

● Please carefully consider and balance whether each motion needs to be debated and voted
upon individually during the consent vote as this can help to expedite proceedings
● The suggested times for each motion appear on the agenda in square brackets as determined
by the Steering Committee. The dais will endeavor to constrain debate to within these limits
● Please format your motions; justify them, adjust the bolds and italics, etc.
● Please send in your motions in advance of the deadline, we received an enormous amount of
late motions.

Confidential Session
Councilors should be aware that there will be a brief Confidential Session this evening

Respectfully submitted,

Alexandre Ashkir, Speaker of the Legislative Council
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